Churubusco Community Child Care Center



Classroom Parties

The classrooms will be having Valentine Parties, be on the look out for a sign up sheet.
We have also posted classroom allergies, if there are any in the classroom above the teachers pictures. Please make sure to look at that when purchasing treats for your child's class.

New Website

We have a new website and

Logo! Please visit the webpage at www.buscochildcare.org to see our new look. We are still adding items and working on it so please be patient. We will hopefully be able to have the newsletter available on there as well. Please let us know if you have any suggestions for our webpage we would love to hear them.



Kroger rewards

If you shop at Kroger and have not already set up a percentage of what you spend in groceries to be donated to us please do so it only takes a minute to set up. It will not affect your points that you receive for your cents off of gas. www.krogercommunityrewards.com and our entity number is 58006. Thank you for helping us out with your everyday grocery shopping!

Outside Time

Of course only in Indiana can we have crazy temperatures! We are required by our Licensing Regulations to go outside as long as the temperature is above 25*F including the wind-chill. Please make sure that you are sending hats, gloves, and boots (if wanted) with our child in the morning. We want to ensure that the children stay as warm as possible along with burning that extra energy that they have.

Items Needed

If you have received a notice either on the computer or your child's cubby/mailbox about items needed to complete your child's file please turn those in as soon as possible. The items needed could vary from immunization records, physical (yearly until 2), and birth certificate. These are all required by FSSA that we have these up to date and on file. Your help in this matter is greatly appreciated!

Registration Fees

In March we will be adding the annual Registration Fees for your child/family. Please let us know if you have any questions we will be happy to answer those for you.



Amazon Smile

If you shop on Amazon you can go to smile.amazon.com and type in Churubusco Child Care in pick your own organization search bar then click submit. We then will receive a percentage of your shopping.

Thank you for your support!



Happy Belated Birthday!

Nicholas turned 2 on 1/5
Aiden K. turned 5 on 1/6
Riley R turned 6 on 1/11
Matthew M turned 5 on 1/14
Devyn N turned 8 on 1/14
Silas turned 7 on 1/15
Tapanga turned 9 on 1/19
Sierra N turned 8 on 1/20
Blake turned 5 on 1/20
Nolan turned 5 on 1/23
Levi turned 5 on 1/23
Xander turned 11 on 1/23
Zayd turned 5 on 1/24

Happy Birthday

Savannah will be 3 on the 5th Alana C. will be 5 on the 7th Avery will be 5 on the 10th Jaxon will be 4 on the 18th Lynnleigh will be 4 on the 21st Waylon will be 2 on the 21st Vincent B will be 7 on the 22nd Harlan will be 2 on the 26th





Thank you for those of you that turned in your parent surveys. Your opinion is valued and appreciated. We will be looking those over more in depth in the next couple of weeks.